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November 10, 2017 

 
 

Treasure Factory Announces Partial Change to Special Benefits for Shareholders 
 

 
Name Treasure Factory Co., Ltd. (Securities Code: 3093) 
 Treasure Factory announced that it will make a partial change to its 

special benefits for shareholders. The change will be applied from the 
special benefits for shareholders recorded on the final shareholder 
registry as of the end of February 2018. In order to provide opportunities 
for more people to understand the products and services of Treasure 
Factory, the provision of a Quo Card, which was part of the shareholder 
benefits, will be changed to the provision of discount coupons that can be 
used when shopping at Treasure Factory stores and its online store.  

 
Inquiries Mr. Eiji Kobayashi 

Phone: +81-3-3880-8822 
URL: www.treasurefactory.co.jp/en/ 

 


